
 

The Yale School of Public Health (YSPH), in collab-
oration with the CT Department of Public Health, 
is honored to host VADM Jerome M. Adams, M.D., 
M.P.H. Dr. Adams is an American anesthesiologist 
and a vice admiral (VADM) in the U.S. Public 
Health Service Commissioned Corps who currently 
serves as the 20th Surgeon General of the United 
States. Prior to becoming surgeon general, he served 
as the Indiana State Health Commissioner from 
2014–2017. Dr. Adams’ priorities include the opioid 
epidemic and addiction, oral health, and the links 
between community health and both economic 
prosperity and national security. In response to the 
opioid epidemic, Dr. Adams issued the first Surgeon 
General’s Advisory in 13 years, urging more Ameri-
cans to carry naloxone, an FDA-approved medica-
tion that can reverse the effects of an opioid over-
dose. During his visit to YSPH, Dr. Adams will meet 
with subject matter experts in maternal health and 
participate in Grand Rounds with medical resi-
dents, students, and faculty from the YSPH and the 
Yale Schools of Medicine and Nursing.  

        Monday, March 2, 2020 
Yale School of Public Health 

47 College Street 
Rooms 106 A/B 

3:30 - 4:15 pm 
Eventbrite registration required  

 
 

Maternal Health Grand Rounds Research Discussion 

VADM Jerome M. Adams, 
M.D., M.P.H.                                    

Surgeon General of the United States 

 

Light refreshments will be served from 3:15-3:30pm  
 

Please consider bringing your own sustainable containers  
 

Co-sponsored by the Office of Public Health Practice  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/maternal-health-grand-rounds-research-discussion-with-vadm-jerome-adams-md-mph-tickets-94449132899?aff=utm_source%3Deb_email%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dnew_event_email&utm_term=eventurl_text

